
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Year 3! 

I hope you and your family had a restful and enjoyable summer break.  

I am delighted to welcome your child into my class and am very much looking forward to an exciting year ahead 

full of learning, growth, and discovery. 

Year 3 is a very important stage in your child’s journey as they move into Key Stage 2. Over the coming months, 

we will be building on the solid foundations established in Key Stage 1 and developing greater independence, 

responsibility, and confidence in learning. 

This term, we’ll be diving into a wide range of exciting topics across all subjects. In English, we’ll focus on reading 

comprehension, grammar, and narrative writing. In Maths, we’ll strengthen number sense, place value and addition 

and subtraction. Our Science topics will include plants (the rainforest), and rocks, and we’ll also be exploring North 

and South America, Biomes and climate of tropical rainforests as well as Vikings, in Geography and History. 

In addition to academic learning, wellbeing and personal development will remain a central focus. We’ll be setting 

clear routines and expectations early on to create a supportive, respectful, and happy learning environment. 

Key Information: 

• PE Days: [Monday and Dance (Autumn 1) on Thursday]. Please ensure your child comes to school in the 

correct kit. 

• Reading: Children should read at home daily and bring their reading books/diary to school each day. 

• Water Bottles & Snacks: Please ensure your child brings a labelled water bottle and a healthy snack for 

break time. 

I value open communication and encourage you to ask me any questions, share your concerns, or updates. You can 

speak to me at the beginning or end of the day or arrange a time to speak in person. 

Thank you for your continued support. I am really looking forward to working with you and your child this year. 

Together, we can make this a memorable and successful year in Year 3! 

Warm regards, 

Miss Mehra, Miss Newman, Mrs T and Mrs Smith 

Year 3 Team 
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